
 

 
 

 

CENTENNIAL SCHOLARSHIPS  

for Public School Teachers  
 
 

 
Scholarships: Created to celebrate the Middlebury Bread Loaf School of English’s Centennial, 
these Centennial Scholarships provide broad support for public school teachers, with some 
awards designated specifically for those working in underserved schools and communities. 
Centennial scholarships provide funds supplemental to financial aid, up to the full cost of Bread 
Loaf summer study (two graduate courses) at the School of English in 2025.  
 
 
Eligibility: All scholarship applicants must be full-time teachers in a public school, must have 
completed a minimum of one year of teaching by June 2025 and must be teaching during the 
2025-26 academic year. Applicants must also apply both for admission (or re-enrollment) to the 
Bread Loaf School of English and for Middlebury financial aid. 
 
 
Award notifications: Fellowship applications will be reviewed, and awards announced, in two 
rounds: the first in early March and the second in early May. Students who wish to be 
considered in the first round should submit their scholarship applications by February 14; those 
who wish to be considered in the second round should submit their scholarship applications by 
April 18. 
 


